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MCDONNELL DOUGLAS
McDonnellDouglas Aerospace

03 August 1993
,

DEA-125-93

Mr. Hugh L. Thompson
Director of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: TRANSFER OF VEECO INSTRUMENTS BETA-BACKSCATTER SOURCES

Dear Mr. Thompson:

One (1) Veeco Model HH-3 beta-backscatter source, Serial Number
77453, containing 7 uCi thallium-204 was returned to the
manufacturer ~on 08 June 1993. The device was shipped to Veeco
Instruments, Inc., UPA Technology Division, Terminal Drive,
Plainview, NY 11803. As no replacement device is being obtained,
this information is being provided to you pursuant to 10 CFR
31.5(c)(8).

Sincerely,

' ~

.

Eric Dennison, Industrial Hygienist
Occu. Safety and Environmental Health, MDA
Dept 064B, Bldg 004, MC-0012491, Sta 44005
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CC: V. E. Meister
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